Townsend, Erle

From: Richard Morse <morserichard54@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 11:07 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars Il Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Maine BEP,

This is the dumbest thing I have ever heard of. EV’s are too expensive for regular Mainers,
there is no place to charge them. Maine is too big and has too many remote areas for this to
work. It is simply crazy. It will raise the cost of regular vehicles which are already way too
expensive due to massive inflation. You people are crazy to even think of such an idea. It has
no merit and will do nothing in terms of the world’s climate. It will however severely punish the
good people of the State of Maine. Shame on you.

Sincerely,

Richard Morse
South China, Maine 04358
Email: morserichard54@gmail.com



